
Jeanne Quinn is out of the office today so I am forwarding the following request to you directly 
regarding rezoning 2018-025.  Please let me know if this needs to go to someone else. 

 

Mecklenburg County Storm Water Services respectfully requests that a 50 foot storm water easement 
be provided by the petitioner on both sides of Tricer Branch on parcels 05537117 and 05537118.  Tricer 
Branch is severely degraded through the area and a future stream restoration project is planned from 
the headwaters to I-485. 

 

Please contact me with any questions. 

 

Thank you, 

dk 

 

David Kroening, PG, CFM, GC 

Lead Project Manager 

Charlotte-Mecklenburg Storm Water Services 

Flood Mitigation Program 

2145 Suttle Avenue, Charlotte, NC  28208-5237 

Phone:  980-314-3216 


